
Vernon’s Weekly Newsletter
Friday, October 1, 2021 

Upcoming Events and Calendar Dates
Wednesday, October 6th

● LGBTQ+ Families Meeting 5:30-6:30 Location TBD
● Walk and Roll to School Day!

Friday, October 8th
● State Inservice Day ~ NO SCHOOL

Monday, October 11th
● Indigenous Peoples Day

Monday, October 11th - Friday, October 15th
● FUN FOR THE OWLS fundraiser event!

Wednesday, October 13th
● Site Council 5:45-7:00

Monday, October 18th
● Fall SUN classes begin. 
● Vernon Fall Online Scholastic Book Fair Begins

Thursday, October 21st
● PTA Meeting 5:45-7:00pm 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84644263736?pwd=ME5vRDc1Ykt1
MXJLZTNHVUZHYVBsQT09
MEETING ID:  846 4426 3736
PASSCODE:  172261
CALL-IN NUMBER:  +1 (669) 900 6833

Looking for school breakfast and lunch menus?
October menus can be found under "Food Menus" on the 

Vernon website.
(www.pps.net/vernon/Page/1573).

Who is Verny?
When you visit the Office, you'll be greeted 
first by "Verny," a special gift from 5th graders, 
Elena Snyder and Arlo Parker.  His job is to 
welcome all visitors - and he's doing a great 
job, too!

Originally a gift from a neighbor, Jane 
Maynard, Elena and Arlo took it upon 
themselves to painstakingly paint Verny and 
offer him as a gift to the school.

Thank you, Arlo and Elena, for this wonderful 
addition to the Owls Nest! 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84644263736?pwd=ME5vRDc1Ykt1MXJLZTNHVUZHYVBsQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84644263736?pwd=ME5vRDc1Ykt1MXJLZTNHVUZHYVBsQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84644263736?pwd=ME5vRDc1Ykt1MXJLZTNHVUZHYVBsQT09
http://www.pps.net/vernon/Domain/1573
https://www.hispanicheritagemonth.gov/


International Walk + Roll to School Day is coming up on 
Wednesday, October 6!

Walk + Roll to School Day is a great way to encourage healthy habits and host 
a fun community event as students and families kick off the new school year.

It's also a great opportunity for:

● a socially distanced, outdoor celebration
● an opportunity to highlight other ways to get to campus that can alleviate 

traffic around school
● a chance to say hi and connect with other families and students

At Vernon, we'll be handing out face masks (youth-small), bike lights, shoe 
laces, and glow in the dark stickers to students.  Limited quantities.

See you Walking and Rolling to school on October 6! 

VERNON PROUD



FUN FOR THE OWLS T-SHIRT 
COMPETITION!

AND THE WINNER IS….
Thank you, to all the incredible artists who 
submitted their work for the T-shirt contest.  We 
were amazed at the care, creativity and 
attention to detail that each student gave to this 
challenge. Congratulations, Tory Langlie! Your 
design was chosen to a feature for this year's 
FUN for the Owls T-shirt!  Shirts will be passed 
out the by 10/12, to wear during the students’ 
events.  Go Owls!”










